
Hi	Parents,		
	
	 We	are	thrilled	to	invite	you	along	with	your	family	and	friends	to	our	2024	
Private	Voice	Holiday	Showcase	on	Sunday,	December	8th	at	2:00.		This	year’s	event	
will	take	place	at	Christ	Church	on	Harvard	(3515	S.	Harvard	Tulsa,	OK	74135).		
There	will	be	plenty	of	seating	and	admission	is	free,	however	there	will	be	a	$25	
performance	fee	for	each	performer	due	on	December	1st	to	cover	the	rental	cost	of	
the	venue.		Each	time	our	students	have	the	opportunity	to	take	the	stage,	they	are	
gaining	valuable	experience	that	leads	to	them	being	well	rounded,	confident,	young	
people	and	that	the	stage	time	is	an	integral	part	of	their	performance	training.		If	
your	student	is	unable	to	participate,	please	let	your	instructor	know	by	November	
10th.		
	
	 Performers	should	arrive	by	1:45.	The	entire	show	will	last	about	an	hour	
and	a	half	and	performers	and	family	members	should	make	plans	to	stay	for	the	
duration	of	the	performance.	A	letter	with	a	running	order	and	more	detailed	
information	will	be	sent	out	in	November.		If	you	have	any	questions,	please	don’t	
hesitate	to	ask	your	instructor	or	to	email	us	at	info@theatreartstulsa.com.			
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 The	Faculty	&	Staff	of	Theatre	Arts		
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